
We’re learning about the truth of scripture and how 
important it is to apply God’s word to our daily lives. 
One way we can be sure to incorporate it into our 
lives, is to constantly see it and read it.

!ere are a few di"erent places we engage with every 
day like our bathroom, our car, our locker at school 
or our bedroom. Cut out the scriptures provided 
below and tape them to your bathroom mirror, the 
dashboard of your car, or the wall near your bedside. 
If you have other favorite scriptures, write them 
down on a sticky note and do the same thing!

2 TIMOTHY 3:16

All Scripture is breathed out by God and pro#table 
for teaching, for reproof, for correction, and for 
training in righteousness.

PROVERBS 3:5

Trust in the Lord with all your heart; and lean not 
on your own understanding.

ISAIAH 41:10

So do not fear, for I am with you; do not be 
dismayed, for I am your God. I will strengthen you 
and help you; I will uphold you with my right hand.

GALATIANS 5:22 !23

But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, 
forbearance, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, 
gentleness and self-control. Against such things 
there is no law.

PHILIPPIANS 4:6

Do not be anxious about anything, but in every 
situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, 
present your requests to God.

GALATIANS 3:26

For in Christ Jesus you are all sons of God, 
through faith.

EPHESIANS 2:8

For by grace you have been saved through faith. And 
this is not your own doing; it is the gift of God.

2 TIMOTHY 1:7

God has not given a spirit of fear, but one of love, 
power and a sound mind. 
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